
                                              Friday 3rd July 2020 

    

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Before and After School Wrap-a-round Care 

As the end of term is approaching quickly, the office is beginning to have requests for 

information about our before and after school provision for Autumn Term.  We are looking to 

offer some provision although this will probably be in a different way to how it has operated 

previously to allow us to ensure we minimise all of the risks posed through Covid-19. For instance, 

if we are able to operate, it is likely that parents would have to book regular slots for the half 

term and no additional sessions could be offered.  Parents working shift patterns would have to 

book a place and work with Mrs Hubbard to inform of sessions needed.  

 

In order for us to make any plans could you please click here and complete the survey if you 

would be looking to use before and after school club from September.  This is not a booking or a 

guarantee that the provision will be available.  

 

We hope to confirm what we will be able to offer before the end of next week. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Emma Lote 

https://www.surveyhero.com/s/12e8b17

